B.B.A. DEPARTMENT

On 6th Feb 2023 a session cum discussion was conducted by Dr. Sharda Gangwar, HOD, BBA department at 12:00 p.m.

The discussion was focused on the semester results of the students where Dr Sharda Gangwar praised those who achieved milestones and encouraged others by motivating them to work harder and perform well in next exams.

Apart from the results, she also discussed the progress on the adoption of mendori village. It was decided that students would visit the village on 7th feb 2023 along with the teachers of the department to collect data and act on it accordingly. The groups will visit to track progress and take further action on the schemes taken by them for their respective project. A report will be prepared by them which will further be evaluated by the teachers.

The session ended with Dr. Sharda Gangwar wishing luck to students for their future.